
   Pott Shrigley 

   Church School              
 

 ‘Be kind and compassionate to one another, forgiving  

each other, just as in Christ, God forgave you” 

Ephesians 4:32 

                    
             

Shrigley Road, Pott Shrigley, Cheshire  

SK10 5RT  

Tel: 01625 573260 

e-mail: admin@pottshrigley.cheshire.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Ms Joanne Bromley 

 
 

Heads Up 
 
 

Dear parents 

 
We have been very busy and out and about this week. On Monday, the 

whole school went to St George’s Church in Poynton for The Easter Story 
trail. It was brilliant to consolidate the Easter story, which we cover in 

worship and RE, in such an interactive way. Many thanks to St George’s 
Church and Audrey, who suggested it in the first place. 

 
Years five and six enjoyed an immersive experience at Safety Central on 

Wednesday with some new friends from Kettleshulme. Mrs Novacki went 
with them and here’s what she thought of it: ‘Safety Central is one of the 

best educational visits that I have been part of. It was so well organised 
and gave lots of WOW moments throughout. During the day, the children 

passed through road collisions, a train station, a CO-OP shop, a farm, a 
burning bedroom. a canal, a magistrate’s court and many more 

realistically built sets (from the Coronation Street set designers). All the 

children came back and said how much they enjoyed the day and learned 
so much about Health and Safety and mental wellbeing.’ 

 
Thanks to Mrs Novacki for taking the children and helping them to have 

such a fantastic day. 
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We ended our term with a visit to the science lab at Poynton High School. 

It was postponed from science week (COVID) and was a great way to 
finish the spring term.  

 

  
 
All the children have Easter homework which include fun things to do 

together. It should have come home with them yesterday. Please don’t 
feel under pressure but it does help the children to keep physically and 

mentally active during holidays, especially if they are indulging in a 

mountain of chocolate! 
 

I hope that you have a wonderful Easter holiday and I look forward to 
seeing you all at the start of the summer term on Tuesday 19th April. 

 
Kind regards 

 

Joanne Bromley 
 
Head Teacher 

 
If you, your child or anyone in your family does not feel well then please do not 
come to school, stay at home and do a lateral flow test. If it is positive, please 
report it to school and follow the latest guidance on isolation. 
 
 
Diary Dates:    
 
Tuesday 19th April   - School Reopens for Summer Term 1 
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